Debra Thomeson

From: Aardvark LLC <architectureoffaith@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 10:31 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Re: recycling

Debra,

that sounds like a good idea. | didn't realize that there were so many legalities involved in contacting one's Assembly. In
order to serve you better, please explain to me how your recycling program works from a fiscal perspective. How much
does it cost to ship? Where do you ship to? Whom do you sell to, whom to you pay to sort? etc.

And what sorts of problems are you guys having with your bailer? That way | can compare the system that you've got
with what is available.

The more that | know about our set-up, the more | can make an educated guess at your situation and not waste your
time with solutions that cannot work.

Joshua

On Tue, Aug 25, 2020 at 10:30 AM Aardvark LLC <architectureoffaith@gmail.com> wrote:

Debra,

that sounds like a good idea. | didn't realize that there were so many legalities involved in contacting one's Assembly. In
order to serve you better, please explain to me how your recycling program works from a fiscal perspective. How much
does it cost to ship? Where do you ship to? Whom do you sell to, whom to you pay to sort? etc.

And what sorts of problems are you guys having with your bailer? That way | can compare the system that you've got
with what is available.

The more that | know about our set-up, the more | can make an educated guess at your situation and not waste your
time with solutions that cannot work.

Joshua

On Tue, Aug 25, 2020 at 8:17 AM Debra Thompson <dthompson@petersburgak.gov> wrote:

Hi Mr. Adams,

Thank you for your correspondence with the Assembly. It would be best if you could email your
thoughts to the group - if they all get on a zoom call together, it establishes a quorum and the meeting
must be open to the public. If they individually get on a zoom meeting with you, then some of them
have the information you provide and some do not... anyway, the Open Meetings Act can be tricky and
we try to steer away from any “appearance” of OMA violations.



Let me know if you have any questions - feel free to give me a call. And please share your thoughts!

Thank you,

Debbie

Debra K. Thompson, CMC

Borough Clerk/Human Resources Manager

Petersburg Borough

907-772-5405

PETERSBURG

ALASKA

From: Aardvark LLC <architectureoffaith@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 4:57 PM

To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov>
Subject: recycling

I've been doing some research and have an idea that might help with the
recycling conundrum that we have in Petersburg. If you would like, we
could do a zoom meeting, or I could just email with my thoughts.

respectfully,



Joshua Adams
201 Mitkof hwy.

architectureoffaith(@gmail.com

907-723-5866
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